
From: Cheryl Blanco <cheryl.blanco@sreb.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Julie LybrandJulieLybrand@schouse.gov 
Olivia BurnsOliviaBurns@scsenate.gov
Shalanda Evansshalanda.evans@sreb.org 

Date: 2/18/2013 2:43:53 PM
Subject: RE: Accountability-Based Funding Mtg in SC

Thanks for your note, Christian. We're delighted you can participate and hope that Katherine will be able to as well. 
You'll receive a follow up email in the next couple of days from Shalanda Evans with additional information.
Cheryl

Cheryl D. Blanco, Ph.D.
Vice President for Special Projects
Southern Regional Education Board (SREB)
592 10th Street N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30318-5776
Office: 443.501.3656 (Baltimore) 404.879.5593 (Atlanta)
BlackBerry: 770.401.2377
cheryl.blanco@sreb.org
www.sreb.org

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 4:10 PM 
To: Cheryl Blanco
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Accountability-Based Funding Mtg in SC

Cheryl,

The Governor is in Charleston on February 28th; I'll be attending the event on her behalf. Katherine Veldran
from our office may also be attending...it's a legislative session day, so that will be a game-time decision for her. 
Thanks.

CLS

Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor (Budget & Policy)

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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